The Executive Council of the Friends of the Tipton County Public Library met Thursday, the 19th June 2014 at the Tipton County Public Library at 300 West Church Street at 7:00 P.M. Sherri Onorati, Sharon Timbs, Barbara Maxwell, David A. Gwinn, Leigh Ann Bishop, Shannon Leach, Nancy Herriman, Ginny Oceguera, Susan Charley, Tyler Flynn, Bunita Hopp de la Rosa and Mr. John Cash were in attendance.

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read by the Secretary Pro-Tem. Sherri Onorati made a motion that the Minutes of the previous meeting be approved. Motion seconded by Barbara Maxwell. Motion passed.

Susan Charley, Dean of the Learning Resource Center at Dyersburg State Community College, then took the floor and talked about the Friends group at the McIver's Grant Library in Dyersburg and the situation at the new library at Jimmy Naifeh Campus of the Dyersburg State Community College.

Shannon Leach reported that the 501-C-3 Application for the Friends of the Tipton County public Library had been completed and it had been submitted.

Construction on the new library is now complete. The new library will open in September.

It was announced that the new hours at the new Tipton County Public Library were 9 AM to 3 PM on Saturdays, 8 AM to 7 PM Mondays through Thursday and 8 AM to 5 PM on Fridays. Closed on Holidays. The Library will now be open 62 hours per week.

It was decided that we would not met in the month of July 2014.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM.

Saud N. Gum

Respectfully submitted,

David A. Gwinn Secretary Pro-Tem